
NOTICE 
 

23RD GENERAL CONVOCATION 

 

LATE REGISTRATION 
 

 

The 23rd General Convocation is scheduled to be held on 24th and 25th August 2022 at 

the Professor Dayananda Somasundara Auditorium of the Sabaragamuwa University of 

Sri Lanka, Belihuloya. The eligible Graduands who have already registered via Online from 

all the faculties but unable to complete their registration by visiting personally to the 

University, are given another chance to be registered. Accordingly, those who are 

requested to visit the University on 19th August 2022 (Friday) during from 10.00 a.m. 

to 3.30 p.m. and are required to follow the instructions given below and need to complete 

your registration process. 
 

Issuing of Cloaks for the Graduands  

The eligible graduands of the all the faculties are requested to be present at the 

Examination Branch of the Sabaragamuwa University of Sri Lanka on 19th August 2022 

to collect your Cloaks. Please note that you will be never given another chance to be 

registered. 
 

Submission of Photographs 

All graduands are required to handover two (02) Black and White photographs (3.5 cm x 

3.5 cm) to be included into the Degree Certificate, mentioning the name and registration 

number on the back. When taking photographs, female graduands should be dressed 

with a Saree/Osari and male graduands should be dressed with European dress with a 

tie or National dress. Otherwise, photographs will be rejected. 
 

Submission of Registration Payment Slip 

All graduands are required to submit the original payment receipt/Hardcopy (A Clear 

Printout) to the Examination Branch, which you have already submitted at the time of 

Online Registration. 
 

 

 

 

Senior Assistant Registrar/ Examinations 

Examination Branch 

17.08.2022 


